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November 13, 2018 

 

To Cisco stakeholders:  

A key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual posting of a 
Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of our CEO’s statement of continued support 
for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the 
UN Global Compact, and our goals and outcomes.  

This year, our annual Corporate Social Responsibility Report, which contains each element of the 
required COP, is scheduled for release a few days after this year’s UNGC deadline of December 
11.  Our CSR report release date coincides with Cisco’s annual shareholder meeting.  Therefore, 
we have requested from UNGC for an extension until Jan 15, 2019.  We fully expect to complete 
our submittal in mid-December. 

 

Best regards,  

 
J. Darrel Stickler 
Global Environmental Sustainability Lead 
Corporate Affairs 
Cisco Systems 


